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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Submission  to Correspondence to 9236 and 9322 Dickenson Road -June 7th

From: Carolyn Stupple  
Sent: June 6, 2023 7:37 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Submission to Correspondence to 9236 and 9322 Dickenson Road ‐June 7th 

      I am gravely concerned about the  so called “re-introduction” of species of 
trees, plants and wildlife into the Dickenson Road West, Glanbrook area 
AFTER  development. How can the developers document every plant, tree and 
wildlife species they remove and then “re-introduce” these back to  the land.  Not 
only would it be extremely time consuming to document every single  species, but 
once they are removed it would be nearly impossible to hope that they would 
thrive.  How can you  expect for them to survive in a new environment?  I am also 
concerned  that the Indigenous people have been properly consulted. If they have, 
which indigenous group was consulted? Have they been out to the land to 
determine if there is anything there that would be used in their traditional lifestyle?  
     I encourage you to consult with ‘Diana Beresford Kroeger- Author of  “To 
Speak for the Trees”  world renowned (living near Ottawa) a Medical biochemist 
and Botanist for more guidance. 
    Please reconsider this development if not for the sake of our future, but for the 
sake of your grandchildren. 
   Thank you 
Carolyn Stupple 
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